
 

 

Happy Holidays Gardeners! 

 
We had a wonderful afternoon on Monday with lively 
conversations, delicious food, and a festive spirit.  
Coming out on a cool, wet day reminded us why we love 
the Mendocino Coast in the winter. 

As you can see from the picture, gardeners found 
beautiful plants to exchange. We were delighted that 
some of the plants or the containers traced to earlier 
Garden Club days with member Ruth Sparks and the late 
Geraldine Pember. We all walked away with a lovely 
addition to our home or yard. 

 
 

In typical Garden Club fashion, we worked together with 
ease to decorate, and clean up.  

To all members, Happy Holidays and Good Health in 2022! 


